(AFH Name) Masking Policy 


(AFH Name) requires visitors, guests, and residents to wear masks while in the adult family home. 

Masking will be required (regardless of mask policy) when:

· Recommended by the local health jurisdiction (LHJ)
· To prevent communicable disease transmission
· Covid outbreak in the AFH

We ask that visitors with a positive viral test for SARS-CoV-2 or symptoms of COVID-19 postpone non-urgent in-person visits until they meet the criteria for ending isolation. Visitors who had close contact with someone with SARS-CoV-2, or who were in another situation that put them at higher risk for transmission, should postpone non-urgent, in-person visits until 10 days after their close contact. However, visitation will not be restricted. 
Please let staff know if you have additional questions or concerns. 
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